JAMES H. LESAR
ATTORNEY AT LAW
1000 WILSON BLVD., SUITE 900
ARLINGTON, VIRGINIA 22209

TELEPHONE (703) 276-0404

December 2, 1982

Mr. Henry G. Zapruder, Esq.
Cohen and Uretz

1775 K Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. Zapruder:

Enclosed is a copy of the Agreement signed by you and
Mr. Weisberg. Mr. Weisberg had no objection to the modifications
you suggested. :

I am also enclosing a copy of Mr. Weisberg's November 24,
1982 letter to me. The third and fourth paragraphs of his letter
explain what he wants to accomplish by having individual slides
or transparencies made of the original film and how this can be
done without damaging the film or even removing it from its present
location. '

Mr. Weisberg is 70 years old and has been in ill-health for
the past several years. He suffers from phlebits and circulatory
problems. Two years agoihe nearly died as a result of an arterial
blockage which shut off circulation to his left leg and caused him
to undergo a second bypass operation. In view of his situation,
time is of the essence, and he would greatly appreciate it if you
could expedite his obtaining slides or transparencies of the origi-
nal film.

If you have any further questions, please give me a call.
Sincerely yours,
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James H. Lesar



